NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Selectmen shall meet to accept and discuss use of unanticipated Municipal
Bridge Funding in the amount of $29,954.00.

This hearing will take place on Monday, August 22, 2022 at 7pm in the Town Hall,
1450 Rt. 123 N, Stoddard, NH.

The regular Selectmen Meeting will immediately follow.



